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Dear Sirs, 

 

  

in a few words, I submit to you a report on my participation in the celebration of the 25th 

anniversary of the European Convention on Human Rights in Poland. 

  

The whole event was organized by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in Warsaw on June 13, 2018, 

under the patronage of the Speaker of the Senate of the Republic of Poland in the person of 

Stanisław Karczewski. 

  

The main theme of the event was "How the European Convention on Human Rights has lost the 

face of Polish law and practice over the last 25 years". 

  

Invited speakers shared their experiences in this area. 

  

We discussed, among others: 

1. new standards of operation of public authorities in Poland as a natural complication of 

Poland's membership in the ECHR system, 

2. individual ECtHR judgments and their impact on the Polish criminal procedure and their 

impact on Polish law in the aspect of civil law, 

3. mechanisms of execution of ECtHR judgments in individual European countries and the 

role of support of the secretariat of the Council of Europe 

4. the role of Seantu RP in the implementation of the ECtHR. 

 

This event was of great importance to the entire system of human rights protection in Poland and 

throughout Europe. 

  

Among the speakers, one could meet Polish practitioners such as Prof. Krzysztof Drzewiecki, rpr. 

Justyna Chrzanowska, Prof. Małgorzata Wąsek-Wiaderek . The language of the Conference was 

English 

  

Best regards,  

ARTUR WIERZBICKI 

PRESIDENT HRC  

FBE 

 


